
Sundowners Snowmobile Club July 13, 2016
PO Box 164
Edgerton WI 53534
sundownerssnowmobilers.com

The regular meeting of the Sundowners Snowmobile Club was called to order at 7:10 pm on July 7,
2016 by President Richard Plautz at Lakeview. There were 9 members present out of the current 
total membership of 110, with the following officers/directors in attendance:

President Richard Plautz
Vice President Jeff Bartz

Secretary Brian Gray
Treasurer Tom Hutchinson

PRESIDENT'S REPORT:
• With the very light turnout we just had an informal discussion.
• 45th anniversary:

• Kathie Amundson talked about her contact with early members of the club and what seems 
to be growing interest.

• Rob's Performance will provide goodie bags and there will be sleds from Rock River Marina 
and Motorsports (Arctic Cat), John Hartwig Motorsports (Polaris), Rock River Powersports 
(Yamaha), and Rob's (Ski-Doo).

• Richard will contact Wisconsin Snowmobile News to have the event advertised there.
• Discussed sled raffle ticket sales efforts at Tobacco Heritage Days and the Rock County 4-H Fair,

along with the previously mentioned posters/cardboard cut-outs of the sled for display. Tickets 
were sold at both Edgerton and Milton July 4th events.

• Treasurer Tom Hutchinson moved that the September meeting be moved to September 8th to 
deconflict with Labor Day travels. Motion carried. Rollie and Kathie Amundson offered to host 
that meeting at their home – Pine Marsh Acres, 203 Cty Hwy N, Edgerton. More information will
be provided at the next meeting, but plan to bring your own beverages. Also, while some 
seating will be available you might want to bring a lawn chair if you have one.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. The next meeting will be August 4 at 7:00 pm at Lakeview.

Brian Gray
Secretary, Sundowners Snowmobilers

http://sundownerssnowmobilers.com/


CLUB CONTACTS

Officers Directors

President Richard Plautz 608-213-8898 Mike Shumaker 608-444-1071

Vice President Jeff Bartz 608-751-1802 Tim Weber 608-289-6552

Secretary Brian Gray 608-201-0104 Chris Green 608-295-2180

Treasurer Tom Hutchinson 608-752-9455 Casey Lund 608-449-6531

Charlie Rusch 608-449-5210

Craig Phillips 608-314-7935

Appointed Officials

Trail Chairman Jamie Ylvisaker 608-931-9714

Activity Coordinator Lisa Keehn 608-444-5870

Trail Bosses
Jarrod Bublitz Mark Oswald Eric Schmeling
Jon Dibble Craig Phillips Mike Shumaker
Chris Green Lyle Phillips Jamie Ylvisaker

✔ Submit membership renewal/application online at: 
http://www.sundownerssnowmobilers.com/membership.html

or

✔ Complete the form below and bring it to a meeting or mail with $20 to:

Sundowners Snowmobile Club
PO Box 164
Edgerton WI 53534

(cut on this line)

Membership Form

NAME____________________________________________________________________
ADDRESS_________________________________________________________________
CITY__________________________________________
E-MAIL___________________________________________________
SINGLE ______ FAMILY ______
SPOUSES NAME______________________________________

http://www.sundownerssnowmobilers.com/membership.html

